



BOSTON UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

80 EAST CONCORD STREET, BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02118

Department of Anatomy

January 7, 1971

Dr. V. Hamburger Department of Biology Washington University St. Louis, Missouri 63130

Dear Dr. Hamburger:

Thank you for your letter of December the 18th, 1970, and an apology for not responding sooner. I am interested in accepting the research associate position in your Department, however, I would like to know if you could briefly answer a few questions for me. I would like to know what the salary range would be and, also, if I could continue some of my present research on neuroglia in normal and degenerating rat optic nerve. I am presently studying the generation times and the differentiation of neuroglia in normal and degenerating central nervous system. Most of the material is already in plastic but it remains to be autoradiographed.

Again, I want to thank you considering me for a position at Washington University.

Sincerely yours,

Robert P. Skoff

Robert O. Skoff